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May 11, 2017 
	
  

Important Dates to Remember 
May 12 -                 Wear your Lisbon gear 
May 17 -                 Spring Concert (Strings), 7:00 p.m. 
May 18 -                 5th Grade Photo 
May 19 -                Professional Learning/Articulation Day, schools closed 
                                  Kindergarten Registration, 9:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 
May 23 -                 5th Grade Visits Glenwood Middle School, 12:45-2:15 p.m. 
May 24 -                 Lisbon Lions Lollapalooza, 6:30 p.m. 
               Interim Progress Reports Issued 
May 29 -                Memorial Day, schools and offices closed 
June 2 -                  Field Day 
June 5 -                  Field Day (Raindate) 
June 6 -                  1st Grade Picnic, 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 
June 7 -                  Kindergarten Picnic, 11:45 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
June 8 -                  4th Grade Picnic, 12:00-2:00 p.m. 
June 9 -                  5th Grade – SCH 
June 12 -               5th Grade Celebration, 9:15 a.m. 
                                 3rd Grade Picnic, 1:30-3:00 p.m. 
June 13 -               2nd Grade Picnic, 9:00-10:20 a.m. 
June 13 -              Schools close 3 hours early (12:10 p.m.) 
June 14 -              Last Day of School, schools close 3 hours early (12:10 p.m.) 
 
 
FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL 
 

 
 
Summer is almost here… 
How quickly the school year has gone and now we are into the merry month of May!  It won’t 
be long before we are planning our summer vacations and summer camps will begin. With 
the month of May, there are many events that you will not want to miss at Lisbon ES! Please 
be sure to check out the important dates section of this Lisbon Lines for all upcoming events. 
I also wanted to send out a sincere thank you to all of our students and their families for their 
small tokens of appreciation last week to all our fabulous LES staff. We are so fortunate to 
have such a kindhearted school community. 
 
Congratulations to our all our 4th and 5th grade band, chorus, and handbell students. Your 
concert last night was fabulous and we are all so very proud of your hard work and progress 
this year.  A special THANK YOU to Mrs. Trueblood and Mr. Carter for their leadership and 
dedication to our music programs here at Lisbon.  What a talented group of students we have 
at LES!! Way to go! 
 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Anoff 
Principal 

 

	
  



SCHOOL NEWS  
 

LISBON DAY:  Friday, May 12th is Lisbon Day.  Show your school spirit by wearing your 
Lisbon gear.  Don’t have a Lisbon shirt, no problem; our school colors are yellow and blue. 
 
LISBON LIONS LOLLAPALOOZA:  SCHOOL-WIDE ENRICHMENT FAIR AND SCIENCE 
FAIR:  We have much to ROAR about this year!  To share the many accomplishments of our 
students, all Lisbon Elementary School families and friends are invited to this year's School-
wide Enrichment Fair and Science Exhibit on Wednesday, May 24th from 6:30-8:00 p.m. here 
at school.  Come explore classroom projects made by kindergartners to fifth graders and 
view products created in Curriculum Extension Units (enrichment classes), Instructional 
Seminars (recess clubs), and G/T Mathematics classes.  Also, peruse a variety of 
experiments from our scientists who completed a project at home.  We hope to see you there! 
  
SCIENCE FAIR PARTICIPANTS:  If you completed a collection, invention, or science fair 
project at home, please bring it to school on Wednesday, May 24th in the morning or 
afternoon.  You may bring it to the media center and set-up your project on top of any 
bookcase.  On the night of the fair, you are encouraged to stand with your project from 7:00-
7:30 to answer questions from visitors.  At the conclusion of the fair, you are welcome to take 
your project home. We look forward to learning all about your science fair project! 

 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION:  We have set aside another day for Kindergarten 
registration on May 19th from 9:00 a.m.– 3:00 p.m.  Please call the front office at  
(410) 313-5506 to schedule an appointment.  Of course, if there is another time other than 
the advertised times, please call ahead and we will accommodate you. 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS  
	
  

THE LISBON BROWNIE TROOP #10335 is sponsoring a Foster Kids drive to collect items 
to benefit foster children at Board of ChildCare.  Please help us support these children, by 
donating any of the following items. 
 
 Duffel bags (at least 24 inches long)  Books 
 Socks      Deodorant 
 Stationary      Shampoo/Conditioner 
 Crayons      Soap 
 Colored Pencils     Journals/Diaries 
 Coloring Books     Small Stuffed Animals 
 Washable Markers    Hair Ties 
 Sketch Book     Comb/Brush 
 
Donated items can be placed in the box located in the hallway by the school office from  
May 8th – 19th.    Thank you for your support.   
 
MRHS LACROSSE CAMP:  Looking for a way to get outdoors this summer, enjoy the sport of 
lacrosse, learn something new, improve your skill, be social and have lots of fun?  Consider 
attending the Marriotts Ridge Girls Lacrosse Camp June 26-29th (M-Th) from 8:00-11:30. 
 Our philosophy is to provide an instructional clinic to increase fundamental stick skills, 
improve game sense, raise confidence, and spread the love of the game in a safe, and fun 
environment.  If you are new to the sport we love introducing girls to the sport.  There will be 
a wide variety of players and we will separate based on age and skill level.  Pass it on and join 
in on the fun!  MRHS Mustangs Lacrosse Camp is the place to be :)  Visit www.mrhs-
boosters.com to sign up!  Early Bird Special ends on May 19th.  Any questions please contact 
Coach Amanda Brady at amanda_brady@hcpss.org  
 
 
 
 



WHAT’S FOR BREAKFAST  
 
 

Breakfast:  $2.00 

 
 

 

	
  



WHAT’S FOR LUNCH  
 
 

Lunch:  $2.75 

	
  


